
Montana Department of 

Brian Schweitzer, Governor 

1520 East 6th Avenue Helena, M T  59620 (406) 444-4218 - Fax: (406) 444-5330 

February 5,2010 

Rep. Chas Vincent, Chair 
Environmental Quality Council 
P.O. Box 201 704 
Helena, MT 59620- 1704 

Re: Information Request - CECRA Rule Interested Parties List 

Dear Chairman Vincent, 

During the January 8,2010, EQC Meeting, I promised to get back to you with information 
regarding persons who received notice of the recent CECRA proposed rule amendments. After 
looking into the matter, I found out that we mailed notice to the persons on our CECRA 
interested parties list in accordance with Montana's Administrative Procedures Act (4 2-4-302, 
MCA). A total of 33 notices were mailed out, four of which were returned. In addition, the rule 
notice was published in the Montana Administrative Register and on DEQ's website. 

Feel free to call me at (406) 841-5045 or e-mail me at mtrombetta@mt.gov if you have further 
questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, ** 

hiickaei J. Trombetta, Chief 
Hazardous Waste Site Cleanup Bureau 

Enforcement Division Permitting & Compliance Division Planning, Prevention & Assistance Division Remediation Division 

Cc: Todd Everts, EQC 
Sandi Olsen 
Tom Livers 
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